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Roberta DiMezza

From: Gillian Slovick <gillian.slovick@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 11:34 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: Rep. Kislak, Rebecca M.
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of House Bill 7216

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I am writing in support of House Bill 7216.  This bill will help law enforcement to solve crimes and better track the 
movement of firearms. As a mother and a proud Mt. Hope resident, I am in favor of any bill that will keep my family and 
community safe. I cannot imagine the suffering family members endure when they are unable to have closure on a 
crime committed against a family member, we can help by passing this bill.  On behalf of my four year old son, and our 
community as a whole, I urge you to pass this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gillian Slovick 
234 Camp Street 
Providence RI 
02906 


